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Table tennis enthusiasts are being urged to help make the sport a sell-out at the Commonwealth Games.

Glasgow 2014 organisers have made more tickets available for various table tennis sessions at the Games,
encompassing team, singles and doubles events.

They are hoping fans will snap up the chance to see the England teams in action in their quest for gold, plus
other exciting Commonwealth talents from the likes of Singapore and India.

The table tennis competitions start on the second day of the Games — July 24th — and run until August 2nd.

Tickets are available from the Glasgow 2014 ticketing website at tickets.glasgow?2014.com or via the ticket
hotline 0800 458 2014.
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